
July 8, 2019

The Parkersburg Amateur radio Klub met at the Western Sizzlin Restaurant for the July meeting.

A pre-meeting slide show was shown of pictures found on (silent key) Steve Ashcroft's KC4URI 
computer.  Short video shown on antenna tuning with a manual tuner.

The meeting was called to order at 7:04 pm by vice-president Earl Hulce.
There were 28 members and guests present.
 
Minutes of the June meeting were read by John W8IDW and accepted.

Treasurers report was delivered by Jane N8MOW. 

The 50-50 drawing was won by Brenda, in the sum of $24.00.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

A recap of the Field Day results were discussed.  The Klub operated as 4A  making contacts by 
phone, cw and digital.  Several of the bonus point elements were satisfied.  The total Klub score was 
2,738.  Jim Miracle has requested a Klub work party make some repairs to the cabin porch.  It was 
suggested that next year a rental portable toilet be placed in the vicinity of the cabin as the park 
facilities were found to be lacking.

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

No new business.

Misc:  Kenny Harris KA8LLM has requested volunteers for the upcoming Parkersburg half-marathon, 
to be held on August 17.  Contact Kenny to receive a location to operate,

 
 
The motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Bob KB8EFB at approx 7:24 pm.

Minutes by John's W8IDW, secretary
List of attendees recorded, field day printed results


